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Comments: Hello Parks department,

After reviewing the Holland Lake improvements, it is very clear 

the project will have adverse negative impact.

The current state is not only what residence prefer and visitors alike.

But also it would change the nature diversity.  These " improvements "would disrupt  intact trees the foliage which

Inhabits many different plant and animal species. Such wildness is of more value than the huge improvements

might bring and 

can ever add. The natural state once disturbed could never return to what it is now. 

Therefore, the Parks department role given the above concerns  is to help preserve this national 

Nature beauty in its current state and get feed back from the community of residences and local 

Businesses and include all affected. In order, to use this feedback to make reasonable improvements which will

preserve the land and lake as a whole. 


